
SISTER NIBEDITA GOVT. GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE FOR GIRLS 

NOTICE 

Notice No. 114/06/19          Date: 17.06.2019 

In continuation with the Notice No. 113/06/19, dated 13.06.2019 all my 

esteemed faculty members are once again requested to submit their online 

SAR within 19th June 2019 positively. 

 This is extremely urgent since in many of the cases the submitted SAR 

had to send back for necessary rectification. So, the undersigned will be unable 

to review the SAR of all faculty members, if not given within the stipulated 

period. Beyond 19th June 2019 no further relaxation will be allowed. 

 

           Principal 

Copy to: 
i) Dr. Nandita Bagchi (T.C.S) 
ii) Dr. Sharadindra Chakrabarti (IQAC, Coordinator) 
 
 

 


